From The _ =X
RE.'s Desk TT

By: Lindsey Akamu

There are a couple of races on schedule that I would like to remind everyone of. The first
one coming up is the Solo II Drivers School on November 24th. This is open to all SCCA
members and non members. We plan to go through a set of exercises such as slaloms, threshold
braking , and decreasing or increasing radius turns. In the afternoon we plan to set up an autocross
track to put everything in perspective. Plan to show up if you need more practice. Because this is
a club event, we need you to show up around 9: 00 am to help set things up and for a short
classroom session before getting out on the track. Fees are $7.00 for members and $15.00 for
non members.

A regional spectator race is scheduled for December Ist. Sponsorship is still up in the air.
Whether we have spectators or not is based on the sponsorship. In any case we will have a race.
We are always recruiting new workers and welcoming all to help in various areas of putting on
the race. Give me a call for further details. Have fun behind the wheel and be safe.
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Auto Pro
766 Ilaniwai Street
Honolulu, HI 96813
Ph. 596-8259




